

Board attendance: Michael B., Austin H., Pete, Keyla, Jess, Minni, Gar,
Board missing: Andy, Gus,
Other attendance: none

Meeting start: 6:05

Previous meeting minutes: Approved

Agenda:

- Welcome (Michael)
- Approve prior meeting minutes (Austin)
- Treasurer's report (Andy)
- Registrar's update (Minni)
- Old Business
 - Debrief World Pride (Gar)
 - Update on Summer of Freedom (Pete)
- Priority updates on upcoming events/leagues/tournaments
 - Petworth Pride (Michael/Keyla)
 - United Night Out [September] (Keyla/Michael)
 - DCU offer: \$25 for 100 tickets in Middle South Stand Seats (typically \$35)
 - Spring/Summer Sassys [ongoing] (Gar)
 - FNL for May, June, July (Gar)
- Looking ahead to priorities on Fall calendar
 - Kicking Out Transphobia (Jess)
 - Turkey Bowl
 - New Player Scrimmage
 - Rehoboth?
- Touch on other (*time permitting*)
 - Updating website
 - Tabling at Spirit Games (Michael)
 - Spirit Pride Night (Minni)
 - Utilizing Jose for social media (Gar)
 - Club Partiful/WhatsApp blasts (Gar) - *Minnie set up*
 - Membership picnic and Birds/Balls (Michael)
 - Other programming for the year (TBD)
 - Tournaments
 - Events
 - Sponsorships

Offline actions:

None of note

Treasurer's report:

For review offline

Registrar updates:

No major updates; just got SoF and WorldPride put together
We've received a lot of new player form submissions emails recently, so would be good to plan ahead for fall leagues and upcoming FNLs

World Pride debrief:

Went over very well!

Photo coordination between both John Jack and the photographer that came with NY Ramblers
Gar will reconcile budget this week - first impression is we only used a bit over 50% of originally allocated funds

Will also follow up with Team DC - still TBD on MOU status

SoF updates:

In good shape

Delay in season is frustrating people but not a problem on our end (it's DS)

We need to do a bit better at communicating with our sponsors

Reg info is finally to captains so they should be contacting their teams soon

Ledford chatted w/ Wundergarten, who said they weren't contacted about sponsorship originally, so there's an opportunity of bringing them on for some other events (e.g. teams that don't have bar sponsors)

Jersey pickup at JR's this Friday? (Brandon hasn't followed up on that yet)

Petworth Pride:

This coming weekend! Michael B. will be there with some goals

Kelya can bring some old swag

UNO update:

Our contact person at DCU changed

Preliminary vote: 100tix @ \$25ea - unanimous pass

We should have a call with them on Friday; final vote on what we want to do via email after that call if the offer has changed

Preliminary pricing idea: \$27/ticket to cover CC fees while encouraging as many people to come as possible

Keyla will make ticket form

Spring/Summer Sassy 7s:

Summer draft is on Thursday

Alec Reed will be doing more, Gar stepping back slowly

No practices this seasons

Playing at Cardozo

Upcoming FNLs:

We need to poke Daniel for dates

Looking into seeing if we can book fields on our own

Josh is offering a skills clinic each Thursday

Rehoboth:

Plan to de-prioritize it this year - it's a bit late to get it spun up this year (plus we also already had a big summer tournament this year)

We need this to start spinning up ~6mo in advance

Some concern about lowering attendance (was trending down pre-COVID, plus we now have Sassys)

Kicking Out Transphobia:

Usually half-day tournament, 15-20min games

We can do similar to RBC/TurkeyBowl if we get the numbers to do so

Looking to Sept/Oct; Jess is collecting a good team of helpers

Idea to use ExDRAG as a nightcap for KOT?

KOT has a \$900 budget as previously approved

Other:

Potential interaction with Club World Cup for swag stuff; depends on coordinating with sponsors

e.g. Franklin Hall

Birds and Balls looking at Franklin Hall as well

General note to be better about updating ALL of our socials and communication channels! (e.g. making sure people knew about the SoF delay)